
Board Plans to Table Budget Vote 

 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors:  

We want to thank everyone who has attended a town hall meeting, provided suggestions, and 

who has stepped in to work with us as we move our District forward.  We appreciate the 

encouragement of so many who have provided offers of assistance and who have positively 

engaged in this process.  Thank you all.  As those who have been to Town Hall Meetings have 

heard, over a year ago, the Board established a legislative committee and has been actively 

working to engage with our legislators as we work to move the District forward.  Last week, that 

committee went to Harrisburg to meet with legislators who reached out to us in support of the 

good work that has been occurring.  We are pleased to say that our Senators have stood 

beside us, and our community, in recognizing the need for emergency funding that would reduce 

the financial burden on our residents while maintaining the high standard of education for our 

students.  The Board is now looking forward to meetings with our State Representatives and 

hopes to enlist their assistance in this process.  As a result, the Board plans to table the vote on 

the budget at the May 29, 2018 meeting.  The official motion to table the vote will occur at the 

May 29, 2018 meeting.  

*** Procedurally, the vote will be added to the agenda, but the Board plans to make an 

official vote to table the motion at the meeting.  We did not want people to be confused 

when the vote appears on the agenda.*** 

 


